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The Western HVDC Link Update

Dear market participant
The Western HYDC link came offline on Friday 10th January.

We have been informed that the circuit is expected to be returned to service week commencing 17th
February.

Further updates will be provided once these are made available.

Many thanks
ESC Charging
Maticnal Grid Electricity System Operator

How to get in touch: BSUoS.queries@nationalgrideso.com
01926 654 633
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